November 28, 1941

Miss Nildred E. Wooster
dniversity of Maine
Orono, Maine

Dear ¥iss Wooster:

Thank you very much {or asking
va to particlipate in the debates at the
University of Haine. However, Bennington
College has no debating tean or any other
comparable organizatlon.

If the studenis should organize
5 debating group, we should be very happy
io be included in your debates. &1 pres-
¢nt this ia not possible.

e are very sorry inat we are
unable %o aceept your kind inviatlion but
hope that in the future something can be
arranczed.

Sincerely yours,

Kika Pleshkoff, Cecretary
Hdueational Peliciss Committee



